
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
SPEED CUSHION SCHEME ON B8006 KILMALLIE ROAD, CAOL, FORT 

WILLIAM  
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council, in terms of the powers 

contained in section 36 and 37 of the Roads (Scotland) Act 1984 as amended and 

of all other powers enabling them in that behalf  propose to remove the existing 

build out (nearest house number 172) and install four new sets of speed cushions 

and replace three existing sets with new speed cushions of a larger dimension 

as part of an overall speed cushion scheme on the B8006 Kilmallie Road, Caol, 

Fort William to support the 20mph speed limit as follows: 

Description of the proposed speed cushions: - 

• First pair located 64 metres or thereby Northeast of U1662 Blar Mhor Road, 

B8006 Kilmallie Road Junction, Caol 

 

• Second pair located 20 metres or thereby Northeast of U1662 Blar Mhor Road, 

B8006 Kilmallie Road Junction, Caol 

 

• Third pair located 46 metres or thereby Southwest of U1662 Blar Mhor Road, 

B8006 Kilmallie Road Junction, Caol 

 

• Fourth pair located 179 metres or thereby Southwest of U1662 Blar Mhor Road, 

B8006 Kilmallie Road Junction, Caol 

 

• Fifth pair located 53 metres or thereby North of U1166 Glenkingie Terrace, 

B8006 Kilmallie Road Junction, Caol 

 

• Sixth pair located 89 metres or thereby South of U1166 Glenkingie Terrace, 

B8006 Kilmallie Road Junction, Caol 

 

• Seventh pair located 22 metres or thereby Northwest of U1234 Broom Drive, 

B8006 Kilmallie Road Junction, Caol 

 

The speed cushions are 75mm in height (max), 1800 mm wide and 1900 mm in length 
with approach ramp gradient of 1:8 and slope gradient of 1:4.   
 
A copy of the plan and the Authority’s Statement of Reasons for proposing to make 
the Order, can be inspected at the can be inspected at the Fort William Service Point, 
Charles Kennedy Building, Achintore Road, Fort William, PH33 6RQ during normal 
opening hours, Monday to Friday, 0930 – 1230hrs, from 20th April to 22nd May 2023.  
 
 



Documents may also be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and 
selecting “Road Safety Consultations”,  or by emailing road.safety@highland.gov.uk 
or by contacting the Road Safety Team, Highland Council Glenurquhart Road 
Inverness IV3 5NX. 
 

Any person wishing to object to the proposals should write or email to the undersigned 

specifying the grounds of the objection. All letters and emails of objection must be 

received by the undersigned before the 23rd May 2023.   

Ian Graham, Road Safety Officer, Highland Council Glenurquhart Road Inverness IV3 

5NX – email - road.safety@highland.gov.uk.  

Road Safety Team     

Date: 20th April 2023 
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